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Friends of Bethany Mandel Conduct Outreach to over 100,000 Montgomery County Voters 
and Ends Campaign Filing Period with Most Cash on Hand  

May 6, 2024 – Silver Spring, Maryland - Bethany Mandel, candidate for the board of education in 
Montgomery County Maryland has been pleased to reach out to over 100,000 Montgomery County 
voters via text messages and phone calls that began during early voting on May 2nd. The campaign 
finance filing period that ended on April 26th showed that Bethany Mandel had the most cash on hand 
of any candidate running for Board of Education. Voters may be uninformed about the down-ballot 
races including the Board of Education, and text and call outreach ensures that voters are aware of 
where Bethany Mandel stands on issues important to the voters. Voters who received calls heard 
from Bethany directly:  

“I’m calling because Montgomery County Public schools are in crisis. A student was recently 
arrested for threatening to commit a mass shooting and over 5,000 incidents and 57 arrests have been 
reported.    

Students suffer because the current administration prioritizes political agendas over learning. We 
need to bring academic rigor and safety back to Montgomery County Public Schools and their over 
3-billion-dollar budget. I’m committed to advocating for the tough policies and commonsense 
reforms we need to keep our kids safe and restore academic excellence to our public schools.    

Once in office we’re going to expose every secret the school board has kept from parents and make 
sure every agenda item focuses on academics and not performance politics.” If you would like to 
learn more about Bethany’s positions please watch this forum https://bit.ly/3wel9zP or visit 
www.bethany4boe.com  
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